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PHONE, VERNON 4600 M-G-M RECORDS
TELE KING TELEVISION

GIMBEL BROTHERS, Inc.

Wholesale Distributors
527 NORTH HOWARD STREET
BALTIMORE 1, MD.

January 17, 1949

Mr, Carson J. Robison
Pleasant Valley
New York

Dear Mr, Robisons:

Received your letter of January 15,
and wish to say that it is indeed a pleasure to
have you visit us on this coming Sunday Evening,
January 23.

I would suggest that you come in
Sunday and stay over for Monday so that we may
have you on a few radio programs and possibly a
personal appearance in one of the record stores.

Mr. Sol Handwerger of M-GwM will
make the final arrangements with you when you
see him this Tuesday and we will follow up same
as Mr, Gimbel and I will be in New York on Thursday
ofxfhis week.

\

We of Gimbel Brothers will assure
you a pleasant time during your visit.

Best regards-

e Y\Qhﬁ,,

James B, Klompus-
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